Be part of an ongoing, twice
monthly group. We will share
information and ideas about how to
care for yourself and your family.

Each meeting will focus on the
needs of the participants along
with a variety of topics.

Light refreshments
will be served.

To register or for more information
please contact:

Chaplain Willie Springer
Veterans Outreach Coordinator
(440) 973-4567
wspringer@cityotberea.org

Every other
Saturday

starting Feb. 3

10 a.m. - noon

Smith Elementary

School
535 Wyleswood Dr.,
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WE HONOR VETERANS






